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Sean Roberts

Subject: FW: Concerns ref consultations logs - Local Plan

Attachments: Concerns re Consultation Portal Date and Time Logs - 27-Mar-2014.doc

On 13 May 2014, at 11:53, Alex Yendole <ayendole@staffordbc.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Lisa 

  

Thank you for your message and the attached letter which I have not seen before today. 

  

I can confirm that the majority of representations to the Plan for Stafford Borough – Modifications 

were submitted before the deadline of 12 noon on 20th March 2014. However it took the Forward 

Planning team a day and half to process all of the emails and letters, and make them live in 

Objective, our e-consultation programme. Therefore the date and time shown in Objective is the 

date and time the representations were approved and uploaded by the Forward Planning team, not 

the date and time they were submitted to the Council. 

  

For information, we had 9 late representations, which came in after the 12 noon deadline. We 

accepted all of these representations and the Council has provided a summary together with a 

response (please see the link below). The late representation number are 209, 210, 211, 212, 213, 

214, 218, 219, 220. 

  
http://www.staffordbc.gov.uk/live/Documents/Programme%20Officer/Programme%20Officer
%202013/O1.10---Summary-of-Modification-representations-and-Council-response.pdf  
  
You will note that I have copied the Programme Officer into this response and attached your letter 

following your request for the Inspector to be informed. 

  

Kind regards 

  

Alex  


